
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
Monday, July 12, 2021

Public Meeting on the District's Safe Return to 
In-Person Instruction and Continuity of Services Plan

The Midlothian Independent School District will hold a public meeting at 5:30 PM, on July 12, 2021 
in the MISD Administration Building - Board Room located at 100 Walter Stephenson Rd., 
Midlothian, TX 76065.  The purpose of this meeting is to seek public input regarding the "Safe 
Return to In-Person Instruction and Continuity of Services Plan" for the 2021-2022 school year. 

According to the U.S. Department of Education's "American Rescue Plan Act of 2021-Elementary 
and Secondary School Emergency Relief III grant (ARP ESSER III)'; the ESSER III grant requires that 
the District post its "Safe Return to In-Person Instruction and Continuity of Services Plan" to its 
website within 30 days of receiving the ESSER III, Notice of Grant Award (NOGA).  Before posting 
the plan to the district website, the district must make the plan available for public comment and 
take any comments received into consideration in finalizing the plan.  The public is invited and 
participation in the discussion is welcome.  




